
6/6/2016 Edcgov.us Mail - FW: El Dorado Disposal 

LATE uiSTR.lHUTIOr~ 
DATE (a ( -, I { (;; EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

FW: El Dorado Disposal C0(7 { l(o 
1 message 

Nancy & Eileen Gordon-Hugman <best2friends@earthlink.net> 
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us 

Mon, Jun 6, 2016 at 4:28PM 

EDC Clerk: 

Below is an email we sent to our EDC Supervisor, Mike Ranalli, regard ing the El Dorado Disposal rate hike which the board 
will be discussing tomorrow. 

Thanks for your work. 

Nancy & Eileen 

NANCY&. EILEEN 60RDON-HU6MAN 

Be !dud. E1•erybody you meet isfightiug a great battle. 

From: Nancy & Eileen Gordon-Hugman [mailto:best2friends@earthlink.net] 
Sent: Monday, June 06, 2016 4:18 PM 
To: 'bosfour@edcgov.us' 
Subject: El Dorado Disposal 

Hi, Mike, 

Tomorrow the EDC Board of Supervisors will consider a rate change for the El Dorado Disposal {EDD). 

EDD just recently took over from Sierra Disposal. Didn't EDD do a complete cost analysis before bidding for the job? If not, 
they are negligent. If so, they knew what they were getting into. So why should we raise our rates for them? 

Sure, we have new trash cans and new recycling containers. But those were for EDD's convenience. Everyone I know was 
just fine with using our own cans and putting recycl ing in blue plastic b(lgs. 

In fact, many people complained on What's Happening on the Divide that they can no longer get these larger cans to the 
roadside without a pickup truck. Elderly and disabled people are especially hard hit. 

In addition, EDD plans to have recycling pick up only every other week, thus reducing their costs. 

We say no to a rate hike. 

Best wishes, 

Nancy & Eileen 

Eileen and Nan cy Gordon-Hugman 

"Travel is fatal to prejudice, bigotry, and narrow-mindedness, and many of our people need it sorely on these 
accounts." M ark Twain 
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